
 

 

 
WE SEEK, WE STRIVE, WE SOAR 

YISHUN SECONDARY SCHOOL 
4 Yishun Street 71, Singapore 768516 Tel: 68767129 Fax: 67557748 

8 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

 

Release of the 2023 GCE O-Level Examination Results 

 

The GCE O-Level results will be released on Thursday, 11 January 2024. 

 

Students will be allowed to enter the school from 1:30 pm onwards and are expected to be seated in 

the school hall by 1:50 pm.   

 

All students receiving their results are expected to be in proper attire (full-uniform or half-uniform) and 

proper grooming. Parents accompanying their child are to sign in at the guard house. 

 

School candidates who are unwell should seek medical attention and not return to school to collect 

their results.  

 

Students who are unable to collect their results in person are to appoint a proxy to collect a physical 

copy of their results from the school.  Proxies are required to produce the relevant documents for the 

school’s verification when collecting the results.  

 

Best wishes to all students collecting their results.  

 

Keep well and stay safe. 

 

 

 

Mrs Regina Lee 

Principal 

 


